
To: Jordan Davies
Hi Jordan, I own unit 7 – 92A Mona Vale Rd Warriewood and would like to object to the DA listed above for Unit 
10 in our complex.
The parking issue is untenable at the moment with the amount of vehicles using carspaces not theirs within the 
complex itself.
If this DA is approved the situation will be intolerable and quite possibly dangerous with the amount of 
additional vehicles driving around.
Please consider the wishes of current tenants.
Regards
Scott Beggs
PO Box 999
Newport 2106 NSW
Sydney, Australia
Ph: 0418 469934
scott@cayle.com.au

Sent: 5/03/2020 9:14:06 AM
Subject: objection to DA2020/0162


